From: Geoff May
Sent: 09 January 2019 10:41

To: Fower, David [
Ce: Peter Beardsel! [

Subject: FW: Camden Lock Hotel : 2018/4668/P

David,

Following our telephone conversation, | am happy to confirm that we withdraw our objection to
application 2018/4668/P in respect of the Camden Lock Hotel.

Regards,

Geoff May
Chair,
Eton CAAC

From: Geoff May |
Sent: 09 January 2019 10:18

To: 'Fowler, David'

Cc:; 'Peter Beardsell'

Subject: RE: Camden Lock Hotel : 2018/4668/P
David,
| just tried to call you to talk about this, but without success.

We have had a look at the revised plan for the Camden Lock Hotel. On the face of it our concerns
with the original proposals for the roof extension have not been addressed. The absence of the
corner chamfer and the dark grey metal cladding have not been amended, other than the sharp
corner now being slightly rounded off. So unless we are missing something we still think the roof
extension obtrusive. In other respects the proposed changes do at least serve to tidy up the
building.

Do call if you want to talk further.
Regards,

Geoff May
Chair
Eton CAAC

From: Fowler, David

Sent: 04 January 2019 11:09

To:

Cc: Fisher, Kevin

Subject: FW: Camden Lock Hotel : 2018/4668/P

Dear Geoff,



Thanks for the comments from the Eton CAAC. In the light of your comments and
our own comments, the applicant has now made some revisions to the scheme —
outlined below. Please see the revised drawings attached, which have also been
uploaded to our website.

1. New Main Entrance facing Crogsland Road (retaining the current principles of
openings following further detailed design works);

2. Canopy to main entrance (as a result of the above);

4. Revised proposed fourth floor (in line with Camden comments);

5. Larger lift lobby and creation of cleaning cupboard; and

6. Window positions to top floor revised (partly to accommodate Camden
comments).

Given the amendments, do you wish to make any further comments/withdraw your
objection?

Regards,
David

David Fowler
Principal Planner

I
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Further to recent discussions and internal debate with the design team, I am please to say that
I think we have been able to accommodate and maybe even improve upon your requested
amendments. As such, please find the revised documentation attached which incorporates the
following:
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